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August 6, 2020 

Kim Campbell 
Chief Clerk 
North Carolina Utilities Commission 

Regarding Docket #SP 5195 Sub 0 

Dear Chief Clerk Campbell, 

In connection with the above referenced docket, this serves as initial notification of the pending 
change of control from Wildcat Renewables, LLC to RenewProp Lessor 3, LLC, which is expected to 
close on August 6, 2020. No update to the contact information is required. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions. 

Sincerely, 

Aaron Halimi 


